
 

 

New Enrollment Information – FAQ’s 

Smart Tuition will begin providing tuition management services to Gordon starting with the 2019/2020 

school year.   

Why is Gordon School partnering with Smart Tuition? 
Gordon wants to make accessing and paying your bill more convenient.  Through partnership with Smart 
Tuition, families will be provided access to their account 24 hours a day/seven days a week. 
 

Do I still enroll in the tuition budget plan offered through Tuition Management 
Services (TMS)? 
No, all billing and payments will be recorded and paid through Smart Tuition.  In the past, some families 
had an account with TMS and their student account at Gordon.  Now, families will have one account with 
Smart Tuition. 
 
How do I enroll? 
Gordon has provided Smart Tuition with your name and email address.  Smart Tuition will be sending you 
an email with enrollment instructions.  Please complete your enrollment by March 1st. 
 
What can I do once I have logged into my Smart Tuition account online?  
When you are logged into your account with Smart you will be able to: 

 Make a payment 
 Review payment history 
 Change/edit your payment information 
 Update your personal information 
 View and print invoices (if you are not on automatic debit) 
 See an itemized breakdown of tuition and fees billed to your account 

 

Is there a fee? 
Yes, families will be billed a flat fee of $45 per year.  Families with more than one child enrolled at Gordon 
and who used the plan offered through TMS will see a savings.  All families will experience the 
convenience of Smart Tuition. 
 

Will Gordon use less paper now that it is not printing statements? 
Yes!   Gordon will reduce its annual paper consumption by at least 4,000 sheets and envelopes.  Families 
can still opt for a paper invoice, free of charge, through Smart.  We hope most families prefer paperless. 
 

Is there an app? 
Of course!  “Smart Tuition for Parents” is available for Apple and Android devices and can be used by 
parents and guardians with an existing account in the Smart Tuition program. 
 

What do I do now? 
Enroll, please!  That is it for now.  In the coming months the Business Office will send you more 
information regarding your Smart account. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, contact us at info@smarttuition.com or Carmen Garcia in the 
Business Office at 401-434-3833 x144.   
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